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This bill most likely would lead to an increase in homicides, if our state reflects what 
has happened in other states. As a mental health professional  I can tell you that 
citizens are anxious enough about their safety without giving them another tool with 
which to harm people. What we need is more emphasis on public safety and that 
includes gun safety. I strongly oppose this law as a health professional. Sincerely, 
Jeanie Barnard, LCSW


